
All American Kids Club, Inc. 
After-School Childcare 

2020-2021 Program Information 

 
 

KIDS CLUB PROGRAM 

 

Time:  2:00 pm – 6:00 pm 

Age Groups: Kindergarten – Grade 2 

  Grade 3 – Grade 5 

 

 

$_________/month This includes attendance EITHER Monday & Wednesday OR Tuesday & Thursday 

   AND every other Friday (consistent with your child’s face-to-face attendance during 

   the school day) (Currently, we are finalizing program costs and program prices.) 

 

We are not able to offer a before-school childcare program nor per diem days at this time. 

 

During Kids Club, we can accommodate two groups of ten children each day in separate rooms - ten from Dickerson 

School and ten from Bragg School. These groups may not mix. The Dickerson School program will be held in the 

Dickerson School all-purpose room. The Bragg School children will be greeted by a staff member in the Bragg School 

all-purpose room where they will remain for about 30 minutes until the Dickerson School gym is free. Thereafter, 

the Bragg School children will be escorted to the Dickerson School gym. Attendance will be taken daily at both 

programs and will be reported to the state.   

 

Before children are permitted access into the program each day, a no-contact temperature check and a health-related 

interview will be conducted.  (At this time, we are waiting for NJ State Office of Licensing guidance regarding how 

interviews may be conducted without parents present.)  If a child appears to be ill, the child will be escorted to a 

supervised quarantine area, and parents will be called to pick up their child immediately. All children, and staff 

members will maintain six-foot social distancing, wear face masks, and wash hands frequently.  Parents and visitors 

will not be permitted in program areas.  

 

Children will be provided their own play items, supplies, and pre-packaged food to minimize the spread of germs. 

After playing outdoors (weather permitting), healthy snacks and beverages will be served. The program will include 

organized indoor and outdoor games and activities and arts and crafts projects (individually wrapped). Homework 

time each day will ensure a quiet and encouraging atmosphere for children to complete assignments, and alternative 

activities will be provided for children who do not have homework or whose parents prefer homework to be completed 

at home. Children may be picked up at the designated pick up area outside of the program space before, and no later 

than, 6:00 pm. Children will be escorted to the outdoor pick-up area. Social distancing must be maintained, and masks 

must be worn by everyone in the pick-up area.   

 

Enrollment Lottery 

 

Enrollment forms will be emailed to all families on our mailing list and will be posted for download on 

our website (www.allamericankidsclub.com) on Monday, August 24. The enrollment period will be 

August 24 through close of business September 3. On September 4, we will accept children into the 

program using a lottery system, if needed, and send confirmation notices via email. If one child in a 

family is accepted, siblings will automatically be accepted. Families not accepted will be placed on a 

priority waitlist based on the lottery. At this time, we plan to begin all programs on September 14.   

 

For more information, please email us at info@allamericankidsclub.com 


